
Employee Assistance
Program -- Manaqement reported that Ms. L. Giannetti

(ABB) . has been requested to. review the
nepartmental Employee Assistance Proqram.
Manaqement announced that it is prepared to
establish a Labour/Management Committee to
discuss this issue and invited the Staff
Associations to contact Ms. Giannetti for
further information.

The next meeting of the EAJC is scheduled for Wednesday,
March 23, 1988.


